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Circular No.008/2019-20 
Date: 5th November 2019  

 
To: All Members of SITE Association of Industry (through email)  
 

WATER BILLS OF KWSB (UPDATE) 
 
Members of SITE Association of Industry are advised not to make any payment to 
KWSB on the new increased rates. The Association have taken legal opinion and have 
concluded that the method of rate increase followed by KWSB is illegal.  
 
These new increased rates are expected to be reduced very soon. If any Member 
makes any payment according to the new rate, he will be weakening the position of 
the industry.  
 
Therefore, Please continue to demand KWSB for a bill payment extension date. 
 
Best regards,  

 
Dr. Syed Azhar Ibne Hasan 
Secretary General  
SITE Association of Industry  
Cell: 03008235461  
 


